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The Street Lawyer Aug 23 2019 The best-selling author in America today presents a
new legal thriller in the tradition of his previous blockbusters, which include The
Partner, The Client, The Pelican Brief, The Firm, and A Time to Kill. Large first
printing. Major ad/promo.
The Grammar and Writing Handbook for Lawyers Jun 13 2021 The Grammar and Writing
Handbook shows you precisely which rules need to be followed, how to choose the
correct words, and the most effective way to structure every sentence to help you
compose more persuasive, stronger material that's flawlessly written. The book
includes a brief history of the English language, as well as comprehensive
information on every thing from singular vs. plural, to composing a legal
memorandum.
English for Lawyers. Con Floppy Disk Jan 20 2022
TOLES Legal English Aug 27 2022 TOLES Legal English: Advanced English for Lawyers,
Plain & Simple. International Legal English for Lawyers, Law Professionals & Law
Students ( "Master Legal Vocabulary & Terminology" TOLES Edition)Most lawyers whose
first language is not English face a problem when it comes to setting time aside to
improve their communication skills in English, mainly due to a lack of time. This
self-study book aims to bridge that gap by providing a structured framework under
which law students, lawyers and other law professionals can significantly improve
their knowledge of Legal English, contract law and the English legal system.You will
be taken through the main vocabulary and grammar structures in commercial contracts
and allowed to practise them through highly targeted activities which aim to
develop, not only your lexical and grammatical skills, but also your confidence and
overall competence within international legal settings. At the end of the book you
will find a link to a short glossary with all the main terms of contract law and
legal English, together with a phrasal verb mini-dictionary which includes
definitions and exercises to perfect your mastery of this area of English. This book
provides a complete preparation for Advanced Legal English vocabulary and grammar
(from Basic to Advanced level) in the TOLES exam (Legal English)
Practical English for Lawyers Apr 23 2022
Introducing Course Design in English for Specific Purposes Aug 15 2021 Introducing
Course Design in English for Specific Purposes is an accessible and practical
introduction to the theory and practice of developing ESP courses across a range of

disciplines. The book covers the development of courses from needs analysis to
assessment and evaluation, and also comes with samples of authentic ESP courses
provided by leading ESP practitioners from a range of subject and global contexts.
Included in this book are: The basics of ESP course design The major current
theoretical perspectives on ESP course design Tasks, reflections and glossary to
help readers consolidate their understanding Resources for practical ESP course
development Examples of authentic ESP courses in areas such as business, aviation
and nursing Introducing Course Design in English for Specific Purposes is essential
reading for pre-service and in-service teachers, and students studying ESP and
applied linguistics.
Latin for Lawyers Dec 07 2020 Jackson, E. Hilton. Latin for Lawyers. Containing I:
A Course in Latin, with Legal Maxims and Phrases As a Basis of Instruction. II. A
Collection of Over One Thousand Latin Maxims, with English Translations, Explanatory
Notes, and Cross-References. III. A Vocabulary of Latin Words. London: Sweet &
Maxwell, 1915. viii, 300 pp. Reprinted 1992 by The Lawbook Exchange, Ltd. LCCN
92-074408. ISBN 0-9630106-4-6. Cloth. $60. * The perfect book for that considerable
number of law students and lawyers with little or no knowledge of Latin. For those
already proficient in Latin, the interest in this volume will lie in the large
collection of legal maxims and phrases. The annotations are commendable for their
brevity and unpretentious simplicity.
English for Legal Professionals Feb 09 2021
AI For Lawyers Apr 30 2020 Discover how artificial intelligence can improve how
your organization practices law with this compelling resource from the creators of
one of the world’s leading legal AI platforms. AI for Lawyers: How Artificial
Intelligence is Adding Value, Amplifying Expertise, and Transforming Careers
explains how artificial intelligence can be used to revolutionize your
organization’s operations. Noah Waisberg and Dr. Alexander Hudek, a lawyer and a
computer science Ph.D. who lead prominent legal AI business Kira Systems, have
written an approachable and insightful book that will help you transform how your
firm functions. AI for Lawyers explains how artificial intelligence can help your
law firm: Win more business and find more clients Better meet and exceed client
expectations Find hidden efficiencies Better manage and eliminate risk Increase
associate and partner engagement Whether focusing on small or big law, AI for
Lawyers is perfect for any lawyer who either feels uneasy about how AI might change
law or is looking to capitalize on the evolving practice. With contributions from
experts in the fields of e-Discovery, legal research, expert systems, and litigation
analytics, it also belongs on the bookshelf of anyone who’s interested in the
intersection of law and technology.
The English Legal System Oct 05 2020 *DICTIONARY AND WORKBOOK IN ONE ! - this book
is a combination of our legal dictionary and exercise book on the English legal
system *INTERNATIONAL legal English dictionary for lawyers and law students around
the world *OVER 150 LEGAL ENGLISH terms and phrases on the English legal system
**100 QUESTIONS to test understanding and use *PERFECT preparation for ILEC and
TOLES exams *WRITTEN by a UK qualified lawyer and English teacher This legal English
dictionary and exercise book is designed to test international lawyers and law
students' legal English used in the UK and around the world. Readers learn the basic
principles, terms and concepts that underpin law, then discover how those ideas can
be applied in practice. Learn English legal vocabulary while studying the same
topics taught by English legal courses. Ideal for those working in law whose first
language is not English. Published by Legal English Books Ltd
English for Lawyers. Corso Di Inglese Giuridico Jul 26 2022
Point Made Jun 20 2019 In Point Made, Ross Guberman uses the work of great
advocates as the basis of a valuable, step-by-step brief-writing and motion-writing
strategy for practitioners. The author takes an empirical approach, drawing heavily
on the writings of the nation's 50 most influential lawyers.

Legal Writing in Plain English Sep 23 2019 Admirably clear, concise, down-to-earth,
and powerful-unfortunately, these adjectives rarely describe legal writing, whether
in the form of briefs, opinions, contracts, or statutes. In Legal Writing in Plain
English, Bryan A. Garner provides lawyers, judges, paralegals, law students, and
legal scholars sound advice and practical tools for improving their written work.
The book encourages legal writers to challenge conventions and offers valuable
insights into the writing process: how to organize ideas, create and refine prose,
and improve editing skills. In essence, it teaches straight thinking—a skill
inseparable from good writing. Replete with common sense and wit, the book draws on
real-life writing samples that Garner has gathered through more than a decade of
teaching in the field. Trenchant advice covers all types of legal materials, from
analytical and persuasive writing to legal drafting. Meanwhile, Garner explores
important aspects of document design. Basic, intermediate, and advanced exercises in
each section reinforce the book's principles. (An answer key to basic exercises is
included in the book; answers to intermediate and advanced exercises are provided in
a separate Instructor's Manual, free of charge to instructors.) Appendixes include a
comprehensive punctuation guide with advice and examples, and four model documents.
Today more than ever before, legal professionals cannot afford to ignore the trend
toward clear language shorn of jargon. Clients demand it, and courts reward it.
Despite the age-old tradition of poor writing in law, Legal Writing in Plain English
shows how legal writers can unshackle themselves. Legal Writing in Plain English
includes: *Tips on generating thoughts, organizing them, and creating outlines.
*Sound advice on expressing your ideas clearly and powerfully. *Dozens of real-life
writing examples to illustrate writing problems and solutions. *Exercises to
reinforce principles of good writing (also available on the Internet). *Helpful
guidance on page layout. *A punctuation guide that shows the correct uses of every
punctuation mark. *Model legal documents that demonstrate the power of plain
English.
Clarity for Lawyers Oct 17 2021
Plain English for Lawyers Jun 25 2022
How to Write Plain English Nov 18 2021 Tackling the obfuscation inherent in legal
language, Flesch isolates the elements in legal writing that make most documents
beyond the layman's comprehension and offers remedies for each obstacle to easy
reading and understanding
Legal Writing in Plain English, Second Edition Mar 10 2021 Admirably clear,
concise, down-to-earth, and powerful—all too often, legal writing embodies none of
these qualities. Its reputation for obscurity and needless legalese is widespread.
Since 2001 Bryan A. Garner’s Legal Writing in Plain English has helped address this
problem by providing lawyers, judges, paralegals, law students, and legal scholars
with sound advice and practical tools for improving their written work. Now the
leading guide to clear writing in the field, this indispensable volume encourages
legal writers to challenge conventions and offers valuable insights into the writing
process that will appeal to other professionals: how to organize ideas, create and
refine prose, and improve editing skills. Accessible and witty, Legal Writing in
Plain English draws on real-life writing samples that Garner has gathered through
decades of teaching experience. Trenchant advice covers all types of legal
materials, from analytical and persuasive writing to legal drafting, and the book’s
principles are reinforced by sets of basic, intermediate, and advanced exercises in
each section. In this new edition, Garner preserves the successful structure of the
original while adjusting the content to make it even more classroom-friendly. He
includes case examples from the past decade and addresses the widespread use of
legal documents in electronic formats. His book remains the standard guide for
producing the jargon-free language that clients demand and courts reward.
Clarity for Lawyers Apr 11 2021 Guiding the reader through the pitfalls of legal
writing, Adler explains how to prevent ambiguity and mistakes, therefore saving time

and getting the message across effectively.
Professional Writing for Lawyers Jun 01 2020 "Professional Writing for Lawyers was
originally designed to complement Richard Wydick's Plain English for Lawyers, but
also can be used as a stand-alone legal writing text. Readers will learn to approach
writing as a process of thinking, outlining, drafting, revising, and editing to
produce a final draft. To help the reader understand this process, several examples
are rewritten, integrating the principles of plain English that teach the reader to
develop a clear, concise, and readable style.This second edition revises citations
and legal references, maintaining the easy to read and quick reference value of the
first edition."
English for Lawyers and Law Students Sep 28 2022 Since legal language can neither
be taught nor understood without context, English for Lawyers and Law Students
essentially serves two purposes: It provides an insight into selected issues of the
US legal system and in doing so acquaints the reader with (primarily American)
English legal terminology and a variety of law concepts. The book’s contents are
selective rather than comprehensive because the focus lies on legal vocabulary
rather than knowledge building. Thus, each chapter is followed by a list of related
legal terms and concepts, whereby a wide range of legal terminology is defined and
explained in English and not forced into a German corset. Among other issues, the
book offers a valuable insight into the US trial and jury system, US legal
education, the legal profession and various legal (civil and criminal) proceedings.
It is a suitable reference book for law students as well as legal professionals and
anyBartzone interested in US law and English legal terminology. The author’s main
goal is to promote and ease the reader’s understanding of legal terms by
contextualizing them, which should enable the legally trained eye to realize the
small but subtle differences between the (American) English and related German
terms. In addition, the book includes a great number of legal terms and their
respective translation into German.
Business and Company Law Nov 25 2019 *DICTIONARY OF BUSINESS AND COMPANY LAW learn English vocabulary for international lawyers and business professionals *Over
150 LEGAL ENGLISH terms and phrases explained in plain English *100 QUESTIONS to
test understanding and context *WRITTEN by a UK qualified lawyer and legal English
trainer This legal English dictionary and exercise book is designed to improve and
test lawyers and business professionals legal English as practised around the world.
Readers learn the basic principles, terms and concepts that underpin law, then
discover how those ideas can be applied in practice. Learn English legal vocabulary
while studying the same topics taught by English legal courses. Especially useful
for lawyers and business professionals whose first language is not English.
English for Law Mar 22 2022 English for Law - English language practice for lawyers
is intended for law students and legal practitioners who need to master English as
used in legal environment. - Offers extensive lexical practice in Legal English Incorporates many authentic legal contexts, texts and cases - Covers a wide range of
topics, such as criminal law, civil litigation and contract - Suitable for upperintermediate to advanced students (B2-C1) - Can be used both as a self-study
practice book and in classroom to supplement a regular textbook - A valuable
resource for those preparing for the TOLES examinations
Absolute Legal English Oct 25 2019 "Absolute Legal English is a practical and
stimulating course book for students of law and practising lawyers who wish to work
in an international legal environment and need to extent their language skills. It
is particularly useful for candidates preparing for the ILEC exam"-back cover.
French Law Jan 28 2020 This book provides an ideal introduction to the French legal
system and its internal workings, replete with the latest case law and developments.
Drafting Commercial Contracts Aug 03 2020 *DICTIONARY AND EXERCISE BOOK ON CONTRACT
DRAFTING - this book is a combination of our legal dictionary and exercise book on
drafting commercial contracts *OVER 150 INTERNATIONAL LEGAL ENGLISH terms and

phrases for lawyers and law students around the world *100 QUESTIONS to test
understanding and use *PERFECT preparation for ILEC and TOLES exams *WRITTEN by a UK
qualified lawyer and English teacher This legal English dictionary and exercise book
is designed to test international lawyers and law students' legal English as used in
the UK and around the world. Readers learn the basic principles, terms and concepts
that underpin law, then discover how those ideas can be applied in practice. Learn
English legal vocabulary while studying the same topics taught by English legal
courses. Great for those working in law whose first language is not English.
The Lawyer's English Language Coursebook May 24 2022
The Common Lawyers of Pre-Reformation England Jul 02 2020 The English common
lawyers wielded their greatest influence in the late fifteenth and early sixteenth
centuries, with names like Fortescue, Littleton and More. In these years they were
more than the only organized lay profession: in the infancy of statute, they, more
than anyone, shaped and changed the law; they were the managerial elite of the
country; they were the single most dynamic group in society. This book is a study of
their formative impact on the whole of English life. Part I examines the legal
profession, its position, recruitment, training and career structure, taking as an
example the career of Thomas Kebell, a serjeant at-law from Leicestershire, for whom
documentation is unusually complete. Part II analyses legal practice: how the lawyer
acquired and kept clients, his relationship with them, the pattern of employment,
the nature of practice as revealed in the year books, and the attitudes and
approaches of the lawyer to the law. The third part considers the impact of the
lawyers on substantive law and legal organization.
Practical English Language Skills for Lawyers Dec 19 2021 A high level of English
remains essential for any lawyer wishing to work internationally, but transferring
language skills from the classroom to the workplace can be challenging. This book
shows non-native, English speaking lawyers how to apply their English language
skills to everyday legal situations and contexts, providing essential guidance to
ensure they can work confidently in different settings and mediums. Including
activities based on real-life scenarios, the book will allow lawyers and law
students to practise their English in key areas of working life, from networking and
client meetings, to telephone and conference calls, contract drafting and contract
negotiations, presentations and using social media. Written by two highly
experienced legal English language tutors, both former legal professionals, it also
features online support material that includes listening exercises to complement
those based on writing and reading comprehension. Designed to hone skills required
in working life, Practical English Language Skills for Lawyers is practical,
accessible and fun. Including guidance on job applications and interview practice,
this book is an invaluable resource not only for current legal professionals but
also for those students considering their first career step.
The Pocket Lawyer for Filmmakers Jul 22 2019 * How can you use a state's film tax
credits to fund your film? SEE PAGE 63. * You have an idea you want to pitch to a
production company; how do you safeguard your concept? SEE PAGE 77. * How can you
fund your production with product placement? SEE PAGE 157. * How do you get a script
to popular Hollywood actors and deal with their agents? SEE PAGE 222. Find quick
answers to these and hundreds of other questions in this new edition of The Pocket
Lawyer for Filmmakers. This no-nonsense reference provides fast answers in plain
English-no law degree required! Arm yourself with the practical advice of author
Thomas Crowell, a TV-producer-turned-entertainment-lawyer. This new edition
features: * New sections on product placement, film tax credits and production
incentive financing, Letters of Intent, and DIY distribution (four-walling, YouTube,
Download-to-own, Amazon.com, iTunes, and Netflix) * Updated case law * Even more
charts and graphics to help you find the information you need even more quickly.
This book is the next best thing to having an entertainment attorney on retainer!
English Lawyers Between Market and State Jan 08 2021 During the 1990s, reforms in

the English legal profession transformed traditions, over the vigorous objections of
the judiciary, Bar, and Law Society. This book mines that tumultuous period for
insights into the prospects of professionalism in the 21st century.
English Skills for Lawyers May 12 2021
Plain English for Lawyers Oct 29 2022 Carolina Academic Press will publish the
fifth edition of Richard Wydick's Plain English for Lawyers in time for use in the
fall of 2005. Wydick's little book has been a favorite of law students, legal
writing teachers, lawyers, and judges for over 25 years.Last January, the Legal
Writing Institute gave Wydick its Golden Pen Award for having written Plain English
for Lawyers. The Legal Writing Institute is a non-profit organization that provides
a forum for discussion and scholarship about legal writing, analysis, and research.
The Institute has over 1,300 members representing all of the ABA-accredited law
schools in the United States. Its membership also includes law teachers from other
nations, English teachers, and practicing lawyers.The LWI award states: “Plain
English for Lawyers . . . has become a classic. Perhaps no single work has done more
to improve the writing of lawyers and law students and to promote the modern trend
toward a clear, plain style of legal writing.” In 2003 Wydick retired after 32 years
on the law faculty of the University of California, Davis. But he still teaches his
favorite course — a seminar in advanced legal writing for third-year law students.
For the past eight summers he has also lectured at the International Legislative
Drafting Institute presented in New Orleans by the Public Law Center, a joint
venture of Tulane and Loyola law schools. There the audience consists of lawyers and
non-lawyers from abroad who earn their living drafting legislation in many different
languages. “Teaching at the Institute,” Wydick says, “is a precious opportunity to
learn how much we English-users have in common with people who write laws in other
languages.” How will the fifth edition of Plain English for Lawyers differ from its
predecessors? Wydick promises that it will remain a little book, small enough and
palatable enough not to intimidate over-loaded law students. “Most of the text will
remain the same,” Wydick says, “but in the past seven years I've learned some new
things about writing in English, and I want to share that with the readers.” In
addition, the exercises at the end of the chapters will be different (a welcome
change for long-time teachers who are tired of the old ones). Finally, the teacher's
manual will include additional exercises that teachers can give to students who want
or need extra practice.
French for Lawyers Feb 27 2020 This course has been devised to give Englishspeaking lawyers and law students an understanding of French legal terminology, to
enhance their linguistic skills and to familiarize them with the main concepts of
French law. Aimed at those with A Level French or the equivalent, it provides
coverage of the key areas of the French legal system: the court system and court
proceedings; the legal profession; law of contract; conveyancing, successions and
wills; and company law. Authentic and up-to-date French legal documents combine with
a variety of language exercises to provide users with the necessary skills and
knowledge to allow them to function effectively within a French legal environment.
Plain Language for Lawyers Jul 14 2021 Professor Kimble names Michele Asprey's book
Plain Language for Lawyers as one of the top publications in the history of plain
language.In Writing for Dollars, Writing to Please - The Case for Plain Language in
Business, Government, and Law - Carolina Academic Press, Durham, North Carolina,
Professor Kimble lists Michele Asprey's book as number 7 on his list of the top
publications - quite an accolade. It appears alongside David Mellinkoff's book The
Language of the Law (from 1963), Richard Wydick's book Plain English for Lawyers
(from 1979), Rudloph Flesch's work, and Ernest Gowers's The Complete Plain Words,
among others.The idea that lawyers can - and should - write in plain language is not
new. There have always been plain language lawyers. There just aren't enough of
them.The plain language movement in Australia has been with us for decades. Plain
language has been taught in law schools in Australia for almost 20 years. But still

too many lawyers don't write in language that clients, and other readers, can
understand.Plain Language for Lawyers can help. Over the 18 years it has been in
print and it has established itself in Australia and overseas as a comprehensive,
entertaining and enormously useful text. It includes international references,
contains practical advice, and can be read and enjoyed by anyone who is interested
in plain language in the law.The 4th edition has been completely revised and
updated.All cases, legislation and text references have been updated to 2009Recent
international developments in plain language are includedChapter 12, on the
principles of legal interpretation, has been completely rewritten to cover the
latest case lawChapter 13, the plain language vocabulary, has been extendedChapter
14, on email and the internet, has been updated, and includes the latest on
defamation lawChapter 15 and 16, which cover document design for both print and the
computer screen, have both been revised to include the latest research findings on
typography, and the way we read and comprehend on-line materialThe global financial
crisis has shown how complex legal and financial documents can conceal dangers for
readers who don't understand the legal risks of modern financial products. Now, more
than ever, it is time for Plain Language for Lawyers.An expanded version of Chapter
4 - Plain Language Around the World is available in electronic format, for purchase
as a stand-alone 100 page work. Contact us to purchase a digital version of this
chapter.
English for Lawyers and Law Students Feb 21 2022 Since legal language can neither
be taught nor understood without context, English for Lawyers and Law Students
essentially serves two purposes: It provides an insight into selected issues of the
US legal system and in doing so acquaints the reader with (primarily American)
English legal terminology and a variety of law concepts. The book’s contents are
selective rather than comprehensive because the focus lies on legal vocabulary
rather than knowledge building. Thus, each chapter is followed by a list of related
legal terms and concepts, whereby a wide range of legal terminology is defined and
explained in English and not forced into a German corset. Among other issues, the
book offers a valuable insight into the US trial and jury system, US legal
education, the legal profession and various legal (civil and criminal) proceedings.
It is a suitable reference book for law students as well as legal professionals and
anyBartzone interested in US law and English legal terminology. The author’s main
goal is to promote and ease the reader’s understanding of legal terms by
contextualizing them, which should enable the legally trained eye to realize the
small but subtle differences between the (American) English and related German
terms. In addition, the book includes a great number of legal terms and their
respective translation into German.
The Jewish Contribution to English Law Mar 30 2020 The story of Jewish emancipation
is not well-known, nor how Jews made such an important contribution to law and
democracy in England. In The Jewish Contribution to English Law, Barrington Black
explains how Jews first came to the UK, were expelled, returned, and eventually took
their place in Parliament and on the bench. He tells of the first Jewish lawyers as
well as those who rose to be judges, President of the Supreme Court, Lord Chief
Justice, Lord Chancellor, Master of the Rolls and Attorney-General. The turning
point was a Statute of 1858 which allowed Jews to take an oath compatible with their
religious beliefs (extending comparable benefits conferred on Catholics almost 70
years before). This opened the doors for the first unconverted Jewish MP, Lionel de
Rothschild, after which the judiciary beckoned. The book surveys Jewish heritage
from ancient times to the days when modern governments turned to Jewish lawyers in
troubling times — and it records lawyers famous and less well-known: the pioneers,
the trailblazers, the experts and the mavericks who helped build the system we have
today. The Jewish Contribution to English Law is full of insights into Jewish life.
Based on a lifetime of research and reflection, the book tells why Jews were drawn
to the law, charts history to and since 1858, and contains pen portraits of many

Jewish judges, barristers, solicitors and lawyer politicians. Reviews 'As this
superb book shows... the Jewish contribution to English law has been enormous. How?
Read the book.'-- The Law Society Gazette. ‘A brisk and cheerful anthology of the
unique contribution made by scores of distinguished Jewish judges and lawyers to
English law’-- Jonathan Goldberg QC, Jewish Chronicle. 'A superb book and owing to
Barrington Black’s rather cheery style most readable.'-- Brian P Block JP. 'An
interesting, well-researched, erudite and often humorous account... well-written,
and clearly a labour of love.'-- Jacqueline Levene LLB (Hons), Honorary Secretary,
UK Association of Jewish Lawyers and Jurists.
Legal English Language Skills for Lawyers Dec 27 2019 Legal English Language Skills
for Lawyers is an update to the popular book Legal English Skills for Lawyers and
provides a practical guide in working in Legal English. Readers will be able to
learn how to write letters, negotiate, conduct interviews and develop a deeper
understanding of how Legal English works in contrast with General English and
Business English.
English for Law Sep 16 2021 Knowledge of legal language and the ability to use it
effectively are essential requirements for students who have chosen to study law. A
comprehensive course in English specially prepared for undergraduate students of
law, this book aims to train students in both these aspects.
A Manual of Style for Contract Drafting Nov 06 2020 The focus of this manual is not
what provisions to include in a given contract, but instead how to express those
provisions in prose that is free ofthe problems that often afflict contracts.
Business English for Lawyers Sep 04 2020 1000 business English tests for lawyers
with free online class. Some topics are: The Cybernation Economy, Micromanagement,
The Southeastern European Economies, Internet Securities Trading, Mortgage Law,
Basic Microeconomics, Trade Regulation, A Quick History of Advertising, Hedge Funds,
The Victorian Apprentice (1), The Victorian Apprentice (2), Current Liabilities,
Global Capital Management, Price-based or Target Costing, Transfer Pricing, Internal
Controls, Internal Control Activities, Business Software Competitors, Electronic Tax
Records, Accounting Information Systems, Global Protocol Advertisement, The Global
Financial Environment (1), The Global Financial Environment (2), Dividends, Tort
Law, Products Liability Law, Detecting Competition, Globalization in Aviation,
Interpersonal Skills, Electronic Commerce (1), Reverse Marketing
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